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GPU Nuclear Corporation
~

- g g{ Post Office Box 480
Route 441 South
Middletown, Pennsylvania 17057-0191
717 944 7621
TELEX 84 2386
Writer's Direct Dial Number:

5211-84-2111
June 4,1984

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Attn: J. F. Stolz, Chief
Operating Reactors Branch No. 4
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Sir:

Three Mile Island Nuclear Station, Unit 1 (TMI-1)
Operating License No. DPR-50

Docket No. 50-289
Technical Specification Change Request No. 115

Enclosed are three originals and forty conformed copies of Technical
Specification Change Request No.115 requesting scendment to Appendix A
of Operating License No. DPR-50.

Also enclosed is one signed copy of Certificate of Service for proposed
Technical Specification Change Request No.115 to the chief executives of
the township and county in which the facility is located, as well as the
Bureau of Radiation Protection.

Pursuant to 10 CFR 50.91(a)(1), we enclose our analyses, using the standards
in 10 CFR 50.92 of significant ha::crds coaalderations. As stated above,
pursuant to 10 CFR 50.91(a) of the regulations, va have provided a copy of
this letter, the proposed change in Technical Specifications, and our anal enes
of significant hazards consideraticns to Thomas Gerusky, the design.m o
representative of the Curr.rmnuealth of Fennsylvania.

Sincerely,

8406120392 840604 .

PDR ADOCK 05000
P H. D. kill

Director, TMI-l
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Enclosures: 1) Technical Specification Change keque.;t No.115 $g2) Certificate of Service for Tcchnical Specification

k gIChange Request No.115
*

3) Oteck No. 00113568
cc: J. Van Vliet g) g$f

GPU Nuclear Corporation is a subsidiary of the General Public Utilities Corporation


